In This Issue Webmail users click here

General Announcements

- · 'Haunted House' to Benefit Relay for Life
- · Washington Semester Program for Spring 2011
- · Lenka Clayton @ STUDIO Visits LIVE!
- · Are you a Twit? A Friend? Or a Link?
- Art History Club (and snacks)
- · Be a Part of the AU Alma Mater Video!
- · Submit Your Wit and Wisdom!
- · Student Senate Meeting Agenda 2010.10.27
- · TIAA-CREF Representative on Campus
- · Who Owns Ground Zero: The Politics of Sacred Space in America
- · Come for Tasting, Stay for the Taking!
- · Free HP Ink Cartridges for the Taking
- · Alternative Cinema Presents 'Nosferatu' in the Alfred Village Hall
- · Job Posting Residence Life
- · ITS Faculty/ Staff Trainings through 10/29
- · Appalachia Concert: The Allegany River Indian Dancers

What's Happening?

More Events...

whiat's happening:		
TODAY	TOMORROW	FRIDAY
9:00 Lenka Clayton LIVE @ STUDIO Visits! 11:30 PINK Auction and J. Malina Exhibition at Cohen Gallery 1:00 SUNY Lifesaver CPR-AED Training Walk-In Hours - Career Development Center 7:00 Psych Club Showing of 'Psycho' • Exhibition of J. Malina - Crossing Paths in Painting and Design II	 10:00 Free Pumpkin Carving! 10:20 SOE Graduate Seminar 11:00 Think Before You Speak Campaign 12:10 Bergren Forum - 'A Study of Modernism and Indonesian Art' 1:00 Walk-In Hours - Career Development Center 3:30 Learn To Lead Workshop 7:00 Alternative Cinema Presents 'Nosferatu' 	FRIDAY 11:00 Think Before You Speak Campaign 8:00 Nevins Film: 'The Last Exorcism' 11:00 Nevins Film: 'The Last Exorcism'
	IAAU Native Americans 101 Exhibition of J. Malina - Crossing Paths in Painting	
	and Design II	

'Haunted House' to Benefit Relay for Life

Gamma Theta Gamma, an Alfred State College fraternity located on Main Street, will hold a 'Haunted House' from 6-11 p.m. Thursday, Friday and Saturday, Oct. 28, 29 and 30. Admission price is \$5 per person for those over 13; free for children 12 and under, and \$10 per family.

All proceeds will benefit Relay for Life at Alfred University. Last year, Gamma Theta Gamma donated \$2,700 to the fight against cancer. Their goal this year is to surpass that total.

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius

back to top Send Email Reminder

Washington Semester Program for Spring 2011

Dr. Heineman of the Social Sciences Division is now taking applications for the Washington Semester Program for Spring 2011.

The Washington Semester Program is sponsored by American University and enables students to spend a semester in Washington, D.C., studying public policy in a variety of areas. Students who have participated in the program have used their experience and contacts to obtain excellent positions in Washington and elsewhere.

In addition to taking coursework, students will meet with government officials and political leaders in seminar sessions and will participate in an internship of their choosing.

In addition to its major focus on American national government, the program also has a number of options utilizing non-governmental resources in the Washington area, including working with interest groups and art and cultural institutions. Some of these are: journalism, law enforcement, public law, economics, international business, international organizations, and women and politics.

Course credits and grades are fully transferable to the student's transcript. Students can obtain additional information on the program at **www.washingtonsemester.co...**. Juniors or seniors are eligible to participate and scholarships are available.

Over the past year, Steve Patterson and Kristin Edward Brown attended the program. Those interested should contact Dr. Heineman in room 209 of the Olin Building. Applications should be completed by Friday, Oct. 29, 2010.

Submitted by: Karen Mix

back to top Send Email Reminder

Lenka Clayton @ STUDIO Visits LIVE!

Please join us to welcome artist and documentary maker Lenka Clayton for this Wednesday's edition of STUDIO Live!

Her film Qaeda, quality, question, quickly, quickly, quiet (an alphabetical rearrangement of President Bush's "Axis of Evil" speech) has travelled worldwide and the soundtrack has been published as a limited edition vinyl by Accidental Records.

A recent TV documentary series she co-directed; People in Order has been shown on television and in festivals across Europe and America.

She currently resides in Pittsburgh, PA and was the Theodore Randall International Chair for Foundations in 2008. Check out her recent news at http://www.lenkaclayton.c.....

Link: STUDIO Visits blog

Submitted by: Michelle Illuminato

back to top Send Email Reminder

Are you a Twit? A Friend? Or a Link?

The Women's Leadership Center proudly presents our second workshop in our Learn To Lead Workshop series on Thursday, Oct. 28 from 3:30-5 p.m.

Join us in welcoming Patrick Baynes '06, formerly of LinkedIn.com, at the WLC as he presents his workshop on Smart Social Networking.

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster

back to top Send Email Reminder

Art History Club (and snacks)

Snacks will be provided!

We are also selling baked goods at the Moka Joka for 50 cents! And outside of Holmes on Wednesday 6:30 to 7ish.

The Art History Club is having a meeting Wednesday (Oct. 27) in the Moka Joka (second floor of Harder Hall) at 6 p.m. We will be discussing our plans for the rest of the semester and plans for watching films.

Stop by if you want to be a part of the art discussion!

Submitted by: Margot James

back to top Send Email Reminder

Be a Part of the AU Alma Mater Video!

"Nestled away 'mid the Empire State hills..."

Imagine that in bluegrass style, or played on chromatic harmonica, or sung by an a cappella duet, or even shredded on heavy metal guitar.

The Alfred University Communications Office would like to produce a compilation video with various clips of people playing the AU Alma Mater. We will post it on YouTube as well as in the online Alfred magazine in early December.

What gave us the idea was a homemade video that was sent to us by Steve Levine of '58, in which he's playing the alma mater on clawhammer-style banjo.

We know that there are lots of other very talented alumni, faculty, and current students, and we want your video submissions! The more creative and entertaining your ideas are, the better.

All we ask is that the alma mater be recognizable during parts of the performance, and that the audio is not so loud that it overloads the microphone on your video camera. The camera can be stationary (on a tripod), or you can do a handheld approach provided it isn't too shaky. As for cameras, you can use pretty much anything from a Flip Video to a high quality HD camera. Formats we can work with are: AVI, MOV, and WMV. Submissions can be mailed on a CD (or uploaded via YouSendIt or similar online upload/download service)

Your submission can be in any key. The deadline for submissions is Friday, Nov. 12, 2010. Feel free to contact Rick McLay '89 in the Alfred University Communications Office (607.871.2103) if you have any questions or suggestions!

See the Link for more information.

Link: AU Alma Mater Video Details

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Submit Your Wit and Wisdom!

Phi Beta Kappa at Alfred University is now accepting submissions to the Wit and Wisdom Student Competition. he contest is open to full-time undergraduates, who should submit their best written work (scholarly or creative), suitable for a general audience.

The winner will receive a \$250 prize, present his or her work at a Bergren Forum, and be honored at a special dinner. The deadline for submissions is Friday, Nov. 5.

See the attached guidelines, and e-mail Dr. Juliana Gray (gray@alfred.edu) with any questions.

Attachment: W&WGuidelines10.doc

Submitted by: Juliana Gray

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student Senate Meeting Agenda 2010.10.27

Agenda Attached

Attachment: Student_Senate_Meeting_Agenda_2010.10.27.pdf

Submitted by: Student Senate

back to top Send Email Reminder

TIAA-CREF Representative on Campus

Jason Sciotti, TIAA-CREF consultant, will be conducting one-on-one, 45-minute, individual retirement counseling sessions on Tuesday, Nov. 16 and Thursday, Dec. 9 in the Human Resources Conference Room in Greene Hall. Let him help you make financial decisions that are right for you.

To schedule an appointment with Jason, Non-Statutory employees should call TIAA-CREF at 1.877.209.3144 and Statutory employees should call 1.800.732.8353; remain on the line for assistance.

If you need assistance with scheduling, please call the Human Resources Office at 607.871.2118.

Submitted by: Kim Wyant

back to top Send Email Reminder

Who Owns Ground Zero: The Politics of Sacred Space in America

Ground Zero and the memorialization of 9/11 have arisen again in the news because of the Ground Zero mosque debate. Join us on Wednesday, October 27th at 7 p.m. as Dr. Gordon Atlas, Dr. Tom Peterson, Dr. Rob Reginio, and Dr. Jeff Sluyter-Beltrao mediate a discussion from multiple perspectives surrounding the meaning of 9/11 and how meaning is made in public memorials. We will discuss our thoughts around memorializing 9/11 specifically and how a pluralistic society like ours remembers collectively. This event is being sponsored by the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences.

Date: Wednesday, October 27th

Time: 7 p.m.

Location: Kenyon-Allen Room, Powell Campus Center

Submitted by: Jennifer Posener

back to top Send Email Reminder

Come for Tasting, Stay for the Taking!

Come to the Saxon Chef Cook-Off and Auction! The first 30 in the door will get to judge, and decide who will become the very first...Saxon Chef!

Contestants include Dr. Norm Pollard, Dr. Emrys Westacott, Ms. Peggy Broderick, Dr. Becky Prophet, Dr. Bob Stein, Mr. Mark McFadden, Dr. Cecelia Beach, as well as AU students Ms. Jessica Seyfriend, Ms. Stefanie Landman, Mr. Michael Stevenson, and Ms. Nikki Reese!

Shortly after the cook-off the Knight Club doors will open to one and all to bid on box seats to the Mets in the Caesars Club Gold section! Win a beautiful vase from Tiffany's in New York! Hand-made jewelry and baskets! A tanning session at the Hott Spot! Various services and products from our own Alfred businesses!

Tuesday, Nov. 2 at 5 p.m. The auction will begin at 6 p.m. No tickets are required for either event.

All proceeds for the Saxon Chef Cook-Off and Auction will go towards making the Women's Leadership Center a "green" office.

If you have any questions about this event please contact us at wlc@alfred.edu or 607.871.2971.

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster

back to top Send Email Reminder

Free HP Ink Cartridges for the Taking

2 HP 26's available

Submitted by: Billie Kunsman

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alternative Cinema Presents 'Nosferatu' in the Alfred Village Hall

Alternative Cinema will be showing the film 'Nosferatu' with live piano accompaniment by Peter O'Connor.

Please join us for this unique opportunity to view this film as it was meant to be seen.

"In 1921, director F.W. Murnau set out to make a horror film based on Bram Stoker's novel, `Dracula,' but was denied the rights to the property by Stoker's estate. Undeterred, however, Murnau merely changed the title to `Nosferatu,' the name of the title character to `Count Orlok,' then proceeded to make what has come to be considered nothing less than a classic of the silent film era. An unsettling film (especially for the times in which it was made), it is a faithful adaptation of Stoker's story, and brings images to the screen, the likes of which at the time, had never before been seen." (jhclues IMDB)

7 p.m., Thursday, Oct. 28 Alfred Village Hall, 7 West University St.

Link: Nosferatu (movie clip)

Attachment: **Nosferatu Poster**

Submitted by: John Hosford

back to top Send Email Reminder

Job Posting - Residence Life

Employment Opportunity: Assistant Director, Residence Life Bartlett Hall

Link: Res Life Asst Dir Posting

Submitted by: Kim Wyant

back to top Send Email Reminder

ITS Faculty/ Staff Trainings through 10/29

ITS is pleased to offer the following trainings for faculty and staff:

Turnitin.com Plagiarism Prevention Tool

Prevent and detect plagiarism in your courses. Join us for this session, set up an account and get started.

Friday 10/29, 10 - 11 a.m.

Microsoft Powerpoint: Create slides and presentations

Wednesday 10/27, 9 - 10 a.m.

Blackboard: Post materials and manage your courses

Thursday 10/28, 10 - 11 a.m.

Microsoft Excel: Tasks & Shortcuts

Friday 10/29, 2 - 3 p.m.

All trainings will be held in 306 Perlman Hall. If you would like to attend one of these sessions, please contact Meghanne Freivald at 607.871.2363 or via e-mail to reserve your seat.

Submitted by: Meghanne Freivald

back to top Send Email Reminder

Appalachia Concert: The Allegany River Indian Dancers

Thursday, Oct. 28 at 7 p.m. Nancy Howe Auditorium David A. Howe Public Library 155 N. Main St., Wellsville 585.593.3410

This Native American dance group from Salamanca showcases the traditional songs and dances of the Iroquois. Join us for a performance of the original culture of our local Appalachian region. The group has been performing throughout the United States, Canada, and Germany for over 20 years.

The program is free and open to the general public.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top

Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews